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At this point I’m sure you’ve at least heard of the indigo
children, and probably the crystal and rainbow children as
well. You may have read about these children coming in with
“new spiritual technologies” to support Humanity and Mother
Earth in transcending density to ascend into higher levels of
light and love.
You’ve probably taken a few quizzes, or at the very least read
through a list of qualities, patterns of behavior, and
characteristics of these children (and adults) of the new
energy to determine if you or your children fit the mold.
You may already know that indigo children are often strong
willed, highly sensitive and intuitive with an innate truth
detector and with little patience for bureaucracy or respect
for authority which is undeserved. You may have learned that
crystal kids are typically quite empathic, telepathic, quiet
yet profound spiritual teachers with a deep connection to
nature and the spiritual realms. Or that rainbow children come
in with no karma, are peaceful, spiritually gifted from a
young age and are excited to talk, and share what they know
about spirit with love and joy.
The truth is, that these labels are not entirely incorrect. As
humans, it’s natural for us to want to categorize, label, and
classify things in the physical to make sense of them. This is
exactly what has happened with the groups of children being
born in the new energy. They’re classified according to common
patterns of behavior in order to make sense of the differences
between many kids of the new generation when compared to kids
in the past.

The “new kids”, who are otherwise known as star kids, rainbow,
crystal, or indigo’s, are souls who due to the continually
rising vibration of the earth and humanity are able to come
into the physical realm maintaining a higher vibration. The
crystal, rainbow and indigo children (and adults) are able to
embody more of the authentic truth of their authentic
spiritual, divine, and multidimensional self, and are here on
the planet with a strong purpose.
Read the full post here.

